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Fall 2014
Semester Dates

The Fall semester
begins on Wed., Sept.
24. There are no
classes on Thurs.,
Sept. 25
because of the holiday.
Thursday classes will
begin on Oct. 2.

Class Reminder

PLEASE do not attend
any classes that you
are not registered for.
Our space is pretty
maxed out, and it is
not fair to those on
the waiting lists.
Thanks for your
cooperation.

Letter from the Chair of the Board

Welcome back to OLLI if you are a returning
member, or, if you are a new member,  welcome.
We're delighted to have you onboard! 
 
 
The 89 courses, eight Tuesday lectures and the
field trips that more than 200 volunteers have
organized for us promise an enjoyable and
stimulating Fall semester.

 
As you know, OLLI operates with two full-time staff and two part-time
staff in the office. During the academic year we have one part-time staff
person at each of our class sites.  Without volunteers -- to lead study
groups, to serve as study group representatives, to schedule lectures,
to build curriculum, to organize bus trips, to work on OLLI's social
program, to stuff envelopes -- we would not be in operation.
 
Our sincere thanks to the many volunteers who have made this
semester possible.
 
And thanks too to those who responded to our request for contributions
last month. Your support is crucial to continuing  OLLI's long-term
viability.
 
Dave Palmeter
Chair, Board of Directors 
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